
 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
December 2, 2021 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
RE: London Hydro Inc. (“LHI”) – 2022 Cost of Service Application Update on Status of Settlement EB-
2021-0041-  
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 dated October 15, 2021 in the abovementioned proceeding a settlement 
conference was convened on November 29, and 30, 2021 (and extended to December 1 and 2, 2021) (the 
“Settlement Conference”), in accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Rules of Practice and 
Procedure (Revised July 30, 2021) and the OEB’s Practice Direction on Settlement Conferences (Revised 
February 17, 2021).  
 
LHI confirms that, as a result of the Settlement Conference, LHI and all the parties are working towards filing a 
complete settlement agreement on all issues on or before by January 10, 2022. 
 
If there are any questions with respect to the foregoing, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Martin Benum 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro 
Tele: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750 
Cell: 226-926-0959 
email: benumm@londonhydro.com 

mailto:benumm@londonhydro.com

